
August 27, 2018 
 
Welcome to the NDSU Potato Blightline for 2018 sponsored by Syngenta Crop 
Protection.  
 
Current recommendations: 
 
Congratulations to all the potato industry in our region. No late blight was reported in 
ND, MN or MB during this growing season. This will be the final regular NDSU Potato 
Blightline for 2018. 
 
We want to thank Syngenta Crop Protection for sponsoring the Blightline, and also thank 
the many consultants, growers, allied industry reps, and others who regularly used the 
Blightline. We appreciate your support as late blight is a community disease and we all 
need to work together to manage it. We anticipate continuing the Blightline in 2019.  
   
Thank you for using the NDSU Blightline in 2018.   
 
 


